COMMUNITY NOTICE



Restoration to water distribution system downtown Fort McMurray

Sept. 11, 2024

Dear community member,

A section of the water distribution system in downtown Fort McMurray is being cleaned, then returned to service. There will be no temporary interruptions to your water service as the distribution system is able to provide water from other lines.

From Sept. 13 to 21, homes and buildings in the downtown area may see temporary, minor aesthetic changes to tap water (cloudy and slight chlorine smell) as the waterline is returned to service. The tap water will continue to be safe to drink and within all parameters of the Canadian Drinking Water Guidelines. The Municipality does regular testing and closely monitors water quality.

Run cold taps for 15 mins

If you notice aesthetic changes to your tap water, please run your cold taps for 15 minutes. If the issue continues, please contact Pulse at 780-743-7000 or 1-800-973-9663.



